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Dear Mr. Lynch 

I am to acknowledge receipt of your correspondence and cheque for €253 to the Agency 
on 26 November 2012, in relation to the proposed determination which issued on 31 
October 2012 to Wellman Inteniational Limited, for their facility at Mullagh, Kells, Co. 
Meath, Reg No: PO236-02. 

Your letter will be treated as a fonnal and valid objection, and will be considered as part 
of the examination, assessment and decision on the IPPC proposed determination by the 
Agency, subject to the satisfactory lodgement of the objection fee cheque to the 
Agency’s bank account. 

Please note the application and associated correspondence, including this objection, are 
available to view on the Agency’s website www.epa.ie. 

The details of the decision on this application by the Agency will be automatically 
notified to you in accordance with the requirements of Article 41(l)(a) of the EPA 
(Licensing) Regulations. 

Yours sincerely 

Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use 


